Law School Deans Recently Hit
With Noncompliance Notice Say
They Can Show Standards Are
Met

Two law schools recently received public notice of being out
of compliance with ABA accreditation standards, according to a
report by the ABA Journal.

The schools are the Western New England University School of
Law and the University of the District of Columbia David A.
Clarke School of Law.

Deans of the two law schools have said their schools have
taken steps to come into compliance with standards, including
financial standards in the case of Western New England, and
admission standards in the case of Clarke School of Law.

Read the ABA Journal article.
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